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Patsy Chestnut
From: Sharon Fry
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2012 11:51 AM
To: Patsy Chestnut
Subject: FW: VSBA Webinar: "Sequestration:  How Budget Cuts Mandated bythe Budget Control 

Act of 2011 Will Impact Schools"- October 3

 
 
Sharon P. Fry 
Secretary/Deputy Clerk 
Bath County School Board 
sharonf@bath.k12.va.us 
Ph:  540-839-2722 
Fax: 540-839-3040 
 
From: Samantha Staebell [mailto:samantha@vsba.org]  
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2012 10:01 AM 
To: Samantha Staebell 
Subject: VSBA Webinar: "Sequestration: How Budget Cuts Mandated bythe Budget Control Act of 2011 Will Impact 
Schools"- October 3 
 

 
  

Sequestration: 
How Budget 
Cuts Mandated 
by the Budget 
Control Act of 
2011 Will Impact 
Schools 

  

   
 

 
  

  Join us for a Webinar on October 3 

   
 

  

    

   
   

The Budget Control Act of 2011 will impose across-the-board cuts of 7.8 percent 
or more to education and other domestic programs through a process called 
sequestration (the cancellation of budgetary resources), unless Congress 
intervenes.  Sequestration’s budget cuts to programs including Title I and special 
education would mean increased class sizes and less access to programs for 
children with special needs, as well as summer school, college counselors, early 
childhood education and after-school programming.  Join the webinar to learn 
more about recent developments surrounding sequestration and what you can 
do to urge Congress to amend the Budget Control Act to mitigate the drastic cuts 
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to education that would affect our students and communities.  
 
The deadline to register for this webinar is October 2, 2012. REGISTRATION 
FOR THE WEBINAR IS FINAL.  
 
Registration fees are $125 per connection (unlimited number of participants per 
connection).    
 
No refunds will be made except in the case of personal illness. Prior to October 
2, refunds of one-half of the registration minus a $50 processing fee may be 
made. All requests for refunds must be made to the VSBA President in writing 
signed by the Board Chair certifying a personal illness.  
 
Payment by check or purchase order can be mailed to:  
VSBA  
200 Hansen Road Suite 2  
Charlottesville, VA 22911 

Title: Sequestration: How Budget Cuts Mandated by the Budget Control Act of 
2011 Will Impact Schools 

Date: Wednesday, October 3, 2012 
Time: 12:30 PM - 1:30 PM EDT 

After registering you will receive a confirmation email containing 
information about joining the Webinar. 

System Requirements 
PC-based attendees 
Required: Windows® 7, Vista, XP or 2003 Server 

 Macintosh®-based attendees 
Required: Mac OS® X 10.5 or newer 
Mobile attendees 
Required: iPhone®/iPad®/Android™ smartphone or tablet  

 Space is limited. 
Reserve your Webinar seat now at: 
https://www3.gotomeeting.com/register/936175478
  

   
 

  
 

  

 


